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From: Carlos Chaparro [carlosechap@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2012 1:29 PM
To: planningcommission@sandiego.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; 

CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; 
toddgloria@SANDIEGO.GOV; JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; Energy - Docket Optical 
System; Douglas, Karen@Energy; Peterman, Carla@Energy; McAllister, Andrew@Energy; 
Weisenmiller, Robert@Energy

Subject: 11-AFC-03, Quail Brush Power Plant, City of San Diego Project #270282

 
Subject: 11-AFC-03, Quail Brush Power Plant, City of San Diego Project #270282 
 
Dear Planning Commissioners, City Council members and CEC Commissioners, 
 
I strongly urge you to reject the initiation of changes to “LORS” required for the Quail Brush Power Plant. 
  Staff's justifications fail to meet city criteria required for initiating amendment. 
 
The community expects officials to ENFORCE our Laws, Ordinances, Regulations and Standards (LORS) and 
the City of San Diego General Plan policies. 
  
This project would be a tragedy to our community, as there are so many families, children, and elderly people 
right across the street from the proposed site. The health risks alone are too horrible to consider. Please Do Not 
allow this power plant to be built. 
 
Sincerely, 
Carlos Chaparro 
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